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Mayor Gloria, Council President Elo-Rivera Issue Statement  

on Housing Action Package 2.0 
 

AMENDED PROPOSAL WILL BE PRESENTED TO CITY COUNCIL IN DECEMBER 

  

SAN DIEGO – Mayor Todd Gloria and City Council President Sean Elo-Rivera today issued the following 

joint statement regarding a path forward for the Mayor’s proposed Housing Action Package (HAP) 2.0:  

“We will be bringing the proposed Housing Action Package 2.0 back for City Council approval in 

December.    

“The package will include amendments aimed at achieving our shared goal of increasing housing 

opportunities for people of all income levels in all San Diego communities.   

  

“The lack of affordable housing in San Diego is connected to every major challenge our city faces, and 

we must increase housing supply in order to bring down housing costs. This Housing Action Package 

will help us do that.”  
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